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Prime Minister the Right Honorable Mr. I{P Sharma Oli has sent message of
congratulations to His Excellency YAB Tan Sri Dato'Haji Muhyiddin bin Haji Mohd.
Yassin on his appoinnnent as the Prime Minister of Malaysia.

tMhile wishing the new Prime Minister a successful tenure of Office, the Right
Honorable Prime Minister has expressed the hope that Nepal-Malaysia relations will
be firrther strengthened during his tenure.
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